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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As part of our PE curriculum, the children are given the opportunity to have swimming lessons for a term in 
Year 3, and a term in Year 4. Marvellous Meerkats will be starting swimming lessons at Biddulph Leisure 
Centre after the Easter break. These will take place on a Wednesday afternoon, after lunch. Children will wear 
PE kit as normal and will walk down to the leisure centre, then walk back after their session. Please ensure 
that your child has an appropriate coat for the walk down.  
 
In order for your child to be ready for the lessons they will need the following things: 

• Swimming costume/shorts 

• A towel 

• Swimming goggles (if needed)  

• Long hair needs to be tied back 

• Earrings must be removed 
 
The swimming lessons will begin on Wednesday 30th April 2025 and will run for 10 weeks. The lessons are 
led by qualified instructors and the children thoroughly enjoy them.  
 
If you have any questions prior to the lessons starting, please feel free to come and speak to a member of 
the KS2 team. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Holt 
 
 
 

Oxhey First School 
Pennine Way, 
Biddulph 
Staffordshire 
ST8 7EB 
 

Executive Head teacher: Mrs L Jukes 
Telephone 01782 513000 
E mail office@oxhey.staffs.sch.uk 
www.oxheyfirstschool.com 
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